
From: Redacted 

Cc: 

Sent: 12/20/2013 11:07:42 AM 
To: emory.hagan@cpuc.ca.gov (emory.hagan@cpuc.ca.gov) 

Daubin, Brian M (GT&D) 
(/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BMD5); Yura, Jane 
(/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=JKY1); Johnson, Kirk 
(/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=MKJ2); Malashenko, 
Elizaveta I. (elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov); Soto, Jesus (SVP) 
(/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=J 81K) 

Bcc: 
Subject: Non-Destructive Examination of Girth Welds: Monthly Update December 2013 

Brigadier General Jack Hagan, 

Attached is the monthly update summarizing PG&E's efforts following the identification of 
non-compliant NDE being performed within our system. 

Sincerely, 

Redacted 

J :equlatorv Compliance! Senior Engineer 
Redacted 

Think and Act Safely 

SB GT&S 0256747 
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